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  ‘Aiming Higher Together’ 

 Please join us on Monday 19th March for 
our celebration assembly to see your 

child get their certificate. KS1 at 9:10am 
and KS2 at 2:50pm 

Class Determined Learner of the 
Week 

6T Haroon K 

6H Dawhud A 

5M Jayden M 

5G Ruby J-S 

4E Emily-Jayde K 

4S Summer G 

3C Lucas N 

3F Oliver C 

2P Thane H 

2S Joshua B 

1B Freddie C 

1H Oliver J 

RC Aaqif A 

RS Lewis F 

Class Key Stage Award 

KS1– RS Reed K 

KS2 - 6H Leona L 

The staff and governors hope that everyone has a lovely weekend.  

Wrist bands will be on sale all next week for 

£1 each.  

Please join us in raising money for Sport 

Relief by donating £1 and wearing your 

Sporty Clothes on Friday 23rd March.  

We will be holding a class penalty shoot out 

through the day on Friday 23rd March. 

Each class will take 

part and the class 

with the most goals 

will win a prize.  

The B.R.I.G.H.T Song 

Belief…Resilience…Independence…
Goals 

High-hopes and Tolerance…that’s what 
we’ve been told  

We all believe that we can achieve 

If we’re resilient we’ll never up and leave 

We’re independent learners. I can make it on my 
own 

I can stride or tip-toe to get to my goal. 

Weôre all BRIGHT people and BRIGHT is our rule 

ócause together we are Farfield Primary School.  

Belief…Resilience…Independence…
Goals 

High-hopes and Tolerance…that’s what 
we’ve been told  

We need high hopes to get to the top 

If our hope stays strong our aspirations never stop 

We need tolerance. Love people how they are 

Share and learn from everyone and you will go far. 

Weôre all BRIGHT people and BRIGHT is our rule 

ócause together we are Farfield Primary School.  

Belief…Resilience…Independence…
Goals 

High-hopes and Tolerance…that’s what 

we’ve been told. 
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DATES EVENTS 

EVERY         
TUESDAY 

STAY AND PLAY IN FAMILY LEARNING    
CENTRE 9-10:30 

EVERY          
THURSDAY  

DROP IN WITH THE SCHOOL NURSE—    
8:30-9:30 in the Family Learning Centre 

EVERY FRIDAY  COFFEE MORNING 9-10 

WC 19/03/2018 ASSESSMENT WEEK 

20/03/2018 GOVERNORS MEETING 

22/03/2018 EASTER WORKSHOP 1:15-3:15 

23/03/208 SPORT RELIEF 

WC 26/03/2018 SCIENCE WEEK 

28/03/2018 PARENTS EVENING after school 

29/03/2018 BREAK UP FOR EASTER HOLIDAYS 

16/04/2018 SCHOOL OPENS 

Absence line: If your child 
is going to be absent or 

late for school, please let 
us know by 9.10am 

Ring: 01274 678545 or                                        
07860775441          

(accepts texts) 

Milk letter have been sent out. Please return them 
to the office on or before 26th March 2018 to ensure 

your child has milk ordered for the next half term.  

Dinner money queries, Tel: 01274 673056 

 

Attendance prize winners  
Congratulations to Georgie, Faith 
and Macey in KS1 and Livvi,     
Riley, Harvey and George in KS2 
who won the weekly attendance 
prizes. All   children with 100%  
attendance have their name      
entered weekly to win a prize.  

GOLDEN TICKETS 

Congratulations to Kaylen-James N (RC) 
who received a Golden Ticket this week.  

A golden ticket is given to children for           
exceptional work.  

Attendance for the week of 05/03/2018 to 09/03/2018 

 

Congratulations to: class 1B (99.2%) in KS1, and 6T (98.3%) in KS2 who had the highest attendance for 
last week. Our total attendance for last week was 94.9%.  

3F Library trip 
Thursday afternoon the children 
in 3F went on a visit to Wibsey   
Library.  As the children have 
been learning about Vikings 
they listened to a story called 
Vikings in the Supermarket  
written by Nick Sharratt and 
then decorated Viking helmets.  The children 
learnt all about the library and were very      
excited to see all the different genres of books.  
The  children enjoyed exploring the library and 
reading books of their own choice.  Everyone 
had a great time at the library and are looking 
forward to returning in the future. 
 

 

We are experiencing problems with our website      

currently so please ask in the office if you need any 

information. We hope to resolve this ASAP. 


